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Welcome to Year 5

Teachers: Mrs Joll – Red Class        MIss Raval- Crimson Class         Miss Joseph- Scarlet Class        Miss Miah-Ruby Class

Support staff: Miss Ramune Mrs Clark Miss Elsdon Miss Emma Mrs Jagroop

START OF THE DAY: Children are to come in through the junior playground from 8.40 am and go straight into their
classrooms through the external doors. Registration will be promptly at 08:50 am.

Home-time: Home-time is at 3:20pm so please collect your child on time from the junior playground gates. Children
will be allowed to walk home after school only if they have written consent from parents. Please talk to them about
road safety if they are walking home.

P.E: Year 5 PE is on Wednesday and Thursday. Each child needs a school PE kit of a green Beavers T-shirt, shorts,
black tracksuit bottoms and black trainers. Your child must come to school wearing their PE kit on these days as they
will no longer be changing at school.

Homework: We expect all children to practice their spellings and times tables at least three times a week. Please use
https://play.ttrockstars.com/ to log onto TTRockstars. Your child should have their TTRockstars passwords, please
contact your class teacher if they have forgotten these. We will also be setting some work using Google Classroom.
All children will be coming home with their login details next week.

Reading: There is also an expectation that children are reading every evening . They will no longer need their Reading
Record. This will be recorded when they complete an Accelerated Reading quiz. We will check this every Friday at
school.

Lunch boxes: If your child has a packed lunch, please make sure it is in a small lunch box that can fit onto our lunch
trolley. We have found in the past that larger bags tend to fall off the trolley and can get lost in the school.

OTHER INFORMATION:
Drinks/snacks: Children should bring in a refillable bottle of water which can be refilled throughout the day. At break
time, your child can have a healthy snack consisting of fruit or vegetables.
School jumpers: Please ensure that all jumpers and coats are clearly named so that we can identify lost items.
Jewellery: For health and safety reasons jewellery (including earrings) is not allowed to be worn in school.
Trips: We are glad to announce that various trips will be taking place this year. More information to follow in the
coming weeks.

Kind regards,

The Year 5 team.
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